

ON THE PATH OF CHEERFUL SERVICE

VOL. 5 NO. 5 November - December 1993

CHIEFLY SPEAKING

by Rand McMullin, Lodge Chief



Rand McMullin Lodge Chief 1993-94

NOW is the time to finish RE-REGISTRATION. We all need to focus on this task in order for it to be completed. Take every opportunity to REREGISTER another brother, and turn his money into the your Chapter chief.

If it has been 10 months since your ordeal. Please consider sealing your membership in the Order by attending your BROTHERHOOD CEREMONY.

Information is included with this issue of the Legend.

Have you ever wondered how you can get involved? A special part of this issue of the legend includes phone numbers of chapter, committee, and lodge leaders! Feel free to give us a call and get involved with the exciting programs!

Unit Elections begin on December 1st - let's have a great Elections Kickoff. We have to get this job completed quickly. We have over 2200 troops and teams to visit before Ordeals start in the spring. In you are interested in having a unit election in your home unit, contact your Chapter Chief A.S.A.P..

I look forward to seeing you at our OUTSTANDING activities! Make sure that whatever you're doing, you're having fun!

Yours in Brotherhood,

Rand BOY SCOUTS

THIS ISSUE

CHIEFLY SPEAKING	i
POW-WOW NEWS	3
LODGE CALENDAR	2
COMMITTEE REPORTS	4
WORLD ACCORDING TO ETHAN	6
CHAPTER STUFF	7

NATIONAL COMMITTEE

David Halliday, the lodge advisor, was named to the Nation Committee of the Order of the Arrow in action announced on October 15th by Ed Pease, National Chairman.

Dave will take part in many of the activities in preparation for the next National Conference in August of 1994. Congratulations on his appointment.

OF AMERICA

5 6 12 13

20

1993-1994 Lodge Four Month Calendar

	C	ctol	199	в —		
S	M	·T	W	T	F	S
3 10 17 24 31	4 11 18 25	5 12 19 26	6 13 20 27	7 14 21 28	1 8 15 22 29	9 16 23 30

November 1993

17 18 19

22 23 24 25 26 27

16

Novemb	er

18 7:00pm L.E.C.M. at Tracy 20 7:00pm Brotherhood at Tracy

December

- 4 7:00am University of Scouting at Kearns High
- 16 7:00pm L.E.C.M. at Tracy
- 18 7:00pm Brotherhood Ceremony at Tracy

January

- 15 6:30pm Lodge Banquet at Tracy
- 20 7:00pm L.E.C.M. at Tracy
- 22 7:00pm Brotherhood Ceremony at Tracy

February

- 17 7:00pm L.E.C.M. at Tracy
- 19 7:00pm Brotherhood Ceremony at Tracy

April 1994										
s	М	Ť	w	Τ.	F	s				
					1	2				
3	4	5	6	7	8	9				
10	11	12	13	14	15	16				
17	18	19	20	21	22	23				
24	25	26	27	28	29	30				

		ma	ון אַ	334		
_S	M	Т	W	Т	F	S
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
8	9	10	11			14
15	16	17	18	19	20	21
22	23	24	25	26	27	28
29	30	31				

	December 1993										
S	М	Т	W	T	F	S					
-			1	2	3	4					
5	6	7	8	9	10	11					
12	13	14	15	16	17	18					
19	20	21	22	23	24	25					
26	27	28	29	30	31						

	——January 1994—								
s	M.	T	Ŵ	Т	F	S			
2 9 16 23 30	3 10 17 24 31	4 11 18 25	19		7 14 21 28	1 8 15 22 29			

	-Fe	ebru	ary	199	4—	
S	М	Т	w	T	F	S
7		1	2	3	4	5
- 6	7	8	9	10	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28					





June 1994											
S	М	T	W	T	F	s					
			1	2	3	4					
5	6	7	8	9	10	11					
12	13	14	15	16	17	18					
19	20	21	22	23	24	25					
26	27	28	29	30							

July 1994										
s	M	Т	w	Т	F	S				
					1	2				
3	4	5	6	7	8	9				
10	11	12	13	14	15	16				
17	18	19	20	21	22	23				
24	25	26	27	28	29	30				
31										

	August 1994											
S	М	Ť	W	Т	F	S						
	1	2	3	4	5	6						
7	8	8	10	11	12	13						
14	15	16	17	18	19	20						
21	22	23	24	25	26	27						
28	29	30	31									

	September 1994										
s	M	Т	W	T	F	S					
	į			1	2	- 3					
4	5	6	7	8	9	10					
11	12	13	14	15	16	17					
18	19	20	21	22	23	24					
25	26	27	28	29	30						
-	_			-							

INDIAN TRADITION RETURNS

by Mike Rich Pow-Wow Chairman

The Fall Pow-Wow was held at the Tracy Training Center in conjunction with our lodge ordeal. One could truly say that their was something for everyone to do!

There was beadwork, dream catchers, Rosettes, Bustles, and moccasin workshops. Not to mention the incredible dancing! People from all around Utah came and enjoyed the Pow-Wow. The Twa-Ba-Cha lodge received an overall recognition for the largest number of winning dancers. Their name will appear on a plaque that will be on display at the scout service center.

I'd like to thank all the people who enjoyed came! I sure look forward to seeing you all at the first annual spring Pow-Wow in '94!

CHAPTER OFFICER TRAINING A SUCCESS

by Ryan Pitts Vice Chief

I would like to thank everyone who attended the Chapter Officer Training in september. I felt that it was a great success. I hope that all who attended were able to learn a lot and use that information to benefit the lodge! Thanks again!

On the Path of Cheerful Service Chapter Stuff/Committees Corner November-December 1993

N.O.A.C.

by Dave Swenson N.O.A.C. Chairman

Where can you meet the Region Chief? Where can you meet the National Officers? Where can you trade patches for five days solid? Where can you play Volleyball with the EL-KU-TA spikers? Where can you Indian Dance with people from all over the U.S.?

There is only one answer for these questions! THE NATIONAL ORDER OF THE ARROW CONFERENCE in the summer of 1994. Don't miss out on this exciting event. Plans are being made now. For more information or to turn in money or get your questions answered call --

Dave Swenson 571-4200 Ryan Pitts 451-0614

I look forward to seeing you there!

RE-REGISTRATION

by McKenzie Wiseman Registration Chairman

Well, because you have received this newsletter then you have registered for the 1993 - 1994 year. But we have over 1000 people left who haven't registered yet! This task needs to be completed very soon before we get stressed out with Unit Elections. Make sure that you register all of the people that you know.

Can we reach our goal of 2000 members? The answer is YES! All chapters need to focus on this task and get the job done. If you have any questions please call!

 McKenzie Wiseman
 255-8576

 T.K. Hollberg
 582-2550

 Chad Taylor
 467-9686

LODGE BANQUET

by Ryan Pitts Vice Chief

The lodge banquet will be here before you know it! It will be held January 15th at the Tracy Lodge. It WILL be a great event for all who attend. Many awards will be presented, including Chapter of the Year Award. The entertainment will be great, and will include singing by the Kearns high MADRIGALS!

Tickets for the Banquet will be available for purchase at all Lodge Functions at the Scout Service Center. Plan now to attend this unquestionably exciting experience! If you have any questions please call me at 451-0614.

BROTHERHOOD COMMITTEE

by STEVE BRUSO Brotherhood Chairman

Has it been 10 months since your ordeal? YES! Well have you gone through your brotherhood ceremony? NO? Well then.....Now is the time to plan on finishing what you started at your ordeal. Attend a lodge or chapter brotherhood ceremony!

The Next Lodge Brotherhood Ceremonies will be held on:

Lodge November 20th, 1993, 7:00 P.M., at Tracy
December 18th, 1993, 7:00 P.M., at Tracy

The cost is \$9.00, and no preregistration is required.

If you haven't registered for the 1993 - 1994 year then make sure you do at your ceremony! The cost is an additional \$5.00 and that pays for your membership card and the Legend.

If you have any questions feel free to call Steve Bruso 295.8265 Justin Barker 649-0831

VIGIL COMMITTEE

by Bradley P. Mecham Vigil Chief

I am pleased to announce that all of the Vigil candidates in our lodge have gone through their vigil ceremony. The Vigil was held on October 8th & 9th. It was a strong night and I congratulate all of them. The people that went through are --

Ryan Pitts Paul Gonzalez Bob Tanner Ryan Ashworth Mike Parkes Ken Sperry

Congratulations Guys!!!! I would also like to thank Mel Parkes, and Paul Olsen for their contribution. At this time I would like to inform you that Vigil nominations are now being taken. The next Vigil call out will be held at the Lodge banquet in January. The nominations need to be handed to a member of the Vigil Committee.

CAMP PROMOTION

by Richard Kennard Vice Chief

This is the first year for the camp promotion committee! We will be working closely with Mike Bean, (the council camping committee chairman), who feels that we should work on promoting the year round camping award. I feel that this is an easy way to help our council.

We need committee members with good ideas on camp promotion to help us in our new endeavors. We also need people with experience in camping, the University of Scouting, and other important council events.

If you would like to be on the Camp Promotion committee or if you have any questions or suggestions, call me (Richard) at 451-2838.

UNIT ELECTIONS

by Brian Thompson Unit Elections Chairman

Hi! I'm Brian Thompson and I am the Elections chairman for this year. This year every member needs to have an election in his home unit! Unit elections will begin on DECEMBER 1st. There will be an elections Training Seminar at L.E.C.M. in November, and I hope to see all the chapter officers there!

We need to recognize the Honor Campers that are out there. Just think what your life would be like if someone never came to your home unit and held an election. Let's all go out there and get the job DONE! Turn all forms into your chapter chief, or mail them to the scout office.

If you need any information or want to be on the elections committee please call!

Brian Thompson 254-0397 Richard Kennard 451-2838

LODGE T-SHIRTS

For the first time in many years the lodge has created a reall great looking t-shirt. Thanks to Greg Pitts for the design, the shirts are going fast.

As any lodge event you can get one for \$10.00 - which is pretty reasonable. You can also order a sweat shirt for a few bucks more if you want. Check out the trading post at the next lodge event or LECM.



COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

Need to know who to call for the last minute information on an event. Want to volunteer. Have more free time than you can use. Keep this list handy to take care of all of these problems.

Ryan Pitts	BANQUET	451-0614
	POW-WOWS	431-0014
Mike Rich		645-7424
Bret Rodeback	SCOUT-O-RAMA	262-7016
Jared Martin	UMMER FELLOWSHIP	292-6612
Steve Bruso	BROTHERHOOD	295-8265
Weston Blaney	ORDEAL	254-1334
MacKenzie Wiser	REGISTRATION man	255-8576
Bradley Mecham	VIGIL CHIEF	561-3274
Mike Rich	CEREMONIES	645-7424
NATIONAL CONFERENCE (N.O.A.C.) David Swenson 571-4200		
Ryan Pitts		451-0614
John White	DANCE TEAM	561-1909
David Swenson	COUP TRAIL	571-4200
Ethan Millard	LEGEND	484-7420
Brian Thompson	UNIT ELECTIONS	254-0397

ORDEAL COMMITTEE

by Weston Blaney Ordeal Chairman

The past three lodge ordeals proved to be very successful thanks to the help of many members who helped in getting candidates there. We inducted over 110 new brothers into our order.

The first two were held at Tracy Lodge in Sept., and Oct.. And the last was just held out at Pine Canyon near Tooele. Chapter 17 had a great ceremony at Pine Canyon, THANKS! I would especially like to thank all of the staff members who helped make the wheels go around.

Other ordeals were held by chapters 2, 14, and 27. Each of these were equally successful and it's good to see chapters having their own ordeals. Thanks to those who staffed each of them for their efforts.

The next lodge ordeals will be held in the Spring. So....let's have unit elections in every unit so that there are plenty of candidates to be there!

COUP TRAIL

by Dave Swenson Coup Trail Chief

Come and join in the FUN and excitement of a well planned and organized leadership development course! Come to COUP TRAIL '94!
Coup Trail is a week long J.L.T. course which is held at East Fork of the Bear every June! It is designed to teach you all of the great things that the Order of the Arrow has to offer you!

This is without a doubt the GREATEST EXPERIENCE OF YOUR ENTIRE LIFE! If you have any questions call:

Dave Swenson Jr. 571-4200 Devon Swenson 571-4200 Weston Blaney 254-1334

Please call us and we will get you further information!



ETHAN

Hi! My name is Ethan Millard and welcome to the newest and the best column of this paper. I and the <u>Legend</u> Editor adn I am going to have an open forum column for your Questions and Comments about ANYTHING!

So, if you have any Questions or Comments, feel free to send them to:

The Work According to Ethan c/o Judd Garcia 2730 So. McClelland Ave Salt Lake City, UT 84106

LODGE HOTLINE

If you need current up to the minute information call 292-4801

Information on this hotline is changed every Saturday. Be sure to call and keep up with our great programs and functions!

CHAPTER STUFF

NOCHOHA WACHSTUCHU (#26)

Chapter meetings are the first Thursday of each month at 7:30 p.m. at Mt Jordan Middle school. Out Chapter has 67 candidates for ordeal, 58 registered members and 77 past members who were registered in 1992 or 1993. We have a possible members of over 200 which is larger than many lodges in the nation.

In order to better serve the members of our chapter, each clan will begin holding Clan meetings tow weeks after the chapter meeting/activity.

The October Chapter activity was rifle shooting at Tracy Elections for chapter officers and clan officers will be in November.

Acting Chief - Josh Strong 944-5462 Vice Chief - Chad Simmons 943-8283 Advisor Rodney Clawson 572-0187

WHERE ARE THE REST OF THE CHAPTERS WITH ARTICLES FOR THE <u>LEGEND</u> ??



520

CHAPTER CHIEFS

Why n the most curre his number.	ot get involved in your cha ent information. Call the C	pter. Need hief - here's
Tom Grover Mike Parkes	#1 MIKANAKAWA #2 RED HILLS #3 INDIAN HILLS #4 WOAPALANNE	298-0728 295-6552
Dan Rich	#5 TSTAH DIBE #7 UINTAH OURAY #10 WASCHITA UINTA #11 SAGE	596-9301 467-0906 278-9608 645-9424
Derek Peterson	#12 DABYOWK #13 DAKOTA SIOUX	882-4614
Nathan Gunders Ethan Millard Mike Casaday Brandon Fessler	#14 IRIQUOIS #15 MANTOWAGON #16 LEKE NIMAT #17 TA TANKA SKA	974-0466 484-7420 967-8512 967-2328
Jason Petrovich Mike Adams Ian Schafer James Tomlinson Than Jones Richard Hagen	#21 CETAN #22 SPRING CREEK #23 WAMBLEE #24 SILVER ELK #25 MACQUE	566-6277 263-1228 272-2119 965-1156 561-2681
#26 Josh Strong Nick Oliver Devon Swenson	NECHOHA WACHSTCHU #27 CHANS #28 CHITIMACHA	566-0171 944-5462 254-0220 571-4200



The Legend

A Bi-monthly Newsleuer of the El-Ku-Ta Lodge 520, Great Suk Lake Council, BSA, 525 Foothill Blvd, Salt Lake City, UT 84113.

Editorial Staff

Editor Asst. Editor Photographer Adviser

Ethan Millard Judd Garcia

Steve Sugden

Lodge Officers

Chief		
Vice Chief		
Treasurer		
Secretary		
Lodge Adviser		

Rund McMullin Richard Kennard Ryan Pitts Justin Barker Steve Jarvis Steve Shelton T.K. Hollberg Chad Taylor David Halliday

Next Issue Deadline

December 10, 1993

-8-

EL-KU-TA LODGE 520 W.W.W.
Order of the Arrow
Great Salt Lake Council
Boy Scouts of America
525 Foothill Blvd

Salt Lake City, UT 84113

Non-Profit Org. U. S. Postage PAID Salt Lake City, UT Permit No. 1079